Announcements:
April 20, 2018

ANNOUNCEMENT DAYS

Congratulations to our Student Council officers for the 2018-19 school year. 4/20
President will be Camryn Moore, the Vice-President is Sara Tonissen, Treasurer is
Cole Zehe, and the Secretary is Claudia Schuh. We will have our final meeting of
the year on Monday, April 23rd, at 2:20 in Mr. Gibeaut's room

The next GSA meeting will be this Friday in Miss Rasmussen's room B13. We will 4/20
be discussing Day of Silence and officer applications. Bring a friend!

The next GSA meeting will be this Friday in Miss Rasmussen's room B13. We will 4/20
be discussing Day of Silence and officer applications. Bring a friend!

The next meeting of the American Sign Language Club will be this Friday, April 20th | 4/20
in Mr. Johnson's room. Please try and be here as it is a very important meeting. We
will be discussing our upcoming events and next year's officers!

Attention Video Game Club! The tournament is underway and continuing this Friday. | 4/20
Itis still being held in Mrs. Wible's room, right after 16th period. The game is Melee.
See who will win and who will be clapping in the background.

Attention seniors: When you buy your prom tickets you need to have the following - | 4/23
1. School fees must be paid before you buy your ticket. See Mrs. Maddocks in the
the office if you're unsure about your fees.

2. You must have all the medical forms completed and signed by a parent/guardian
when you buy your tickets.

3. If your date doesn't go to Olmsted Falls, you MUST have a copy of a drivers
license or school ID for them.

4. You cannot chose the bus you'll be on. Starting with Bus #1, we will simply fill up
each bus in order so if you want to be on the bus with your friends, try and buy your
tickets in a group.

9. There will be no assigned table seating for dinner - you can choose your seats
when we get to First Energy.

Florida Institute of Technology will be visiting OFHS on Monday, April 23rd at 2:20 in | 4/23
the Guidance Department. Sign up to meet with the rep in Naviance. Please stop by
for more information.

A representative from Saint Mary's College will be here on Tuesday, April 24 at 2:20 | 4/24
in the Guidance office. Please sign up in Naviance if you would like to meet with this
rep




